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November 13, 2001 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: A. McBeath, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: Trustee Subcommittee Review of 2000-2001 School and Central 

Department Results 
 
ORIGINATOR: G. Reynolds, Department Head 
 
RESOURCE 
STAFF: Mary-Ellen Deising 
 

INFORMATION 
 
During the period October 29 to November 9, 2001 trustees in subcommittee reviewed 
the 2000-2001 results of approximately two-thirds of the district’s schools and each of 
the central departments.  The superintendent reviewed the other one-third of the schools.  
The results review documentation for all schools and central departments will be placed 
in the Main Branch of the Edmonton Public Library. As well, school results review 
documents are available to the public at each respective school. Central results review 
documents are available to the public at each respective decision unit. Each school has 
shared its results with its parents and community. 
 
Trustees may wish to comment on the results achieved or not achieved by schools and 
central departments that they reviewed, and on the implications of these results for 
current and future planning. 
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